Dear All,
* There will be no ‘work’ set for the next two weeks as it is the Easter holidays. We are sure you will agree that the children deserve a well-earned rest after this difficult end to the term.
* Here are some useful websites for Easter art and craft activities, should you wish to use them. Easter Art And Craft Websites
* If you would like you child to complete ‘work’ tasks over the Easter break, you can still access our class pages and you can also access the learning platforms to which we subscribe. See ParentMail letter emailed 23.3.20 for various login details.
With very best wishes for Easter,
The Buckstones Team :)
 
 
 
 

